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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are revising the cost and timings for our Morning Club.   
 
From next week, the club will open at the earlier time of 7.45am with the usual finish time of 
8.30am.  Pupils go straight to their classrooms at the end of the club.  The pedestrian gates 
will not open until 7.45am. 
 
There will be a slight increase in price, which will come into effect after the February half term.  
The price will remain at £2.50 from 15 January until 9 February but from 20 February 2024, 
the price will increase to £3.00 per session. 
 
Thank you for ensuring your account is always in credit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Helen McGovern 

 

Headteacher 


